Welcome to the home of the Oregon Chapter of APBA



For those of you that just stumbled on to this site that stands for American Backflow Prevention Association. An organization of Oregon State Certified backflow testers, Oregon State Cross Connection Control Specialist, Plumbers, Plumbing Inspectors, Engineers, Manufacture, and any one interested in protecting the public drinking water from contamination and/or pollution from cross connections in the state of Oregon. 

This website is new but our organization is not. We have been an active group for more than ten years. Our annual seminar is said to be one of the best on the west coast. Our 2006 seminar will be held the 4th Thursday of January at the Holiday Inn in Wilsonville. Look for more information on this site and in your mailbox if you are a member of the Oregon chapter. 

We are now in the process of establishing a working coalition to offer legislative additions that will make the recognition of registered testers and what they are able to do as a part of our job. More specifically, we intend to introduce legislation in two years that will allow testers to repair with the proper training. We currently are in the process of developing a training program for testers with a landscape license so they may be able to repair irrigation assemblies and devices. The last legislature granted testers with landscaper licenses the authority to repair with proper credentials. Our current training facilities are agreeable to conduct repair classes once a curriculum is agreed upon. The Oregon Landscape Board will be hearing our training proposal shortly as they are looking to us for that leadership. So this site will be the site to let you know what is going on and where. 

Finally in this inaugural letter let me encourage you to become a member of Oregon ABPA. 

If you are a member we need you to offer to serve on our Board of Directors so we may continue the strong impact we have established as the representative organization of registered backflow testers in the state of Oregon. 

I look forward to hearing your ideas and suggestions for this web site and I hope to meet a lot of new testers at our seminar in January. 

Welcome,

Bill Whiteman, President Oregon ABPA
BWE Backflow Testing.
16923 King Richard Ct., Sherwood, Or.97140
503-625-4083 

